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                                                                                                                                                                                      Video Link: https://youtu.be/pn4ACDT7u-Q 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating numerous vehicle burglaries. All 
of the burglaries occurred to vehicles located in the residential area of Lauderdale Isles, 
in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

This first burglary occurred on Thursday, June 13th at approximately 10:50 P.M. There 
were several more vehicle burglaries reported to police by residents of the same area 
on Friday, June 14th.  
 

Preliminary investigation revealed that during each burglary the suspects gained entry 
into the vehicles by opening an unlocked door. The suspects were captured on video 
committing a vehicle burglary by the victim’s RING camera and was provided to 
Property Crimes Unit Detectives.    
 

On Saturday, June 15th at approximately 12:35 A.M patrol officers were notified via 
License Plate Reader (LPR) of a vehicle tag that matched the suspects’ vehicle, which 
was a stolen vehicle. When officers attempted to conduct a traffic stop of the vehicle, 
the suspects refused to stop and fled westbound from Southwest 31st Avenue and 
Davie Boulevard.  
 

The Rapid Offender Control Unit in conjunction with Fort Lauderdale K9 Units, Patrol 
Officers and Broward Sheriff’s Office Aviation Unit, all three of the suspects were 
located and taken into custody.  
 

The suspects have been identified as; 

 Luigi Johnson, B/M, 2/20/1999, resident of the City of Dania Beach 

 Luciano Larosa, W/M, 9/12/2004, resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale 

 Leonardo Larosa, W/M, 10/28/2001, resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale 
 

Anyone with further information regarding these burglaries should contact Detective 
Cameron Burdick at 954-828-4675. 
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